
CITY OF MORENO VALLEY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO REVIEW AND ADOPT  

THE FISCAL YEAR 2019/20-2020/21 BUDGET 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held before the City Council of 
the City of Moreno Valley and the Board of Directors of the Moreno Valley Community 
Services District on Tuesday, May 7, 2019 at 6:00 P.M. at the City Hall Council Chamber, 
14177 Frederick Street, Moreno Valley, California, to consider the following item: 
 
Adoption of the City of Moreno Valley Budget for the Fiscal Year 2019/20 – 2020/21. 
 
Citizens of Moreno Valley are encouraged to attend the hearing where they will be given 
the opportunity to express any concerns they may have with this proposed action.   
 
For more information, please contact the Financial and Management Services Department 
at (951) 413-3021. 
 
 


